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8 May 2017 

Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 

RE: REImagining Yonge 

I am delighted with this project and sincerely hope that it will be built soon. This is a rare project that is 

people friendly. 

There has been so much development along this stretch of Yonge St, bringing so many new people. A 

criteria was to encourage pedestrian and bike travel. However, this requires space for sidewalks and 

bike lanes. If not this design, how do you intend to fill this need? 

A significant portion of the existing traffic is just going through to the 401 or beyond. Any road would do. 

A “High Street” cannot be put anywhere. It needs to be close to the people. That location is already 

chosen. 

It is a shame that this was not incorporated in the North York Secondary Plan, but better late than 

never. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Anne Brooke 

Secretary, Silverview Community Association 
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